Jackie Lunn

From: Rita Hall [tractors@pld.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 11, 2012 4:06 PM
To: patpatkat@aol.com

Cc: Jackie Lunn

Subject: House bill 2771

Representative Pat Colloton,

We are writing in regards to House Bill 2771. We are urging you to consider this bill. We are one of the
Grandparents who lost their Granddaughter,

Torri Dowell in the accident that Susan Mason has referred to in a previous letter. We will not go into details
since she has let you know what had

Happened to our four girls & their families 4 years ago.

We feel that what the courts did to these families at that time did not help them to find the closure
that they so desperately needed.

We were not allowed to address our statements to the court nor were we notified of the appeal until it was
over. We know that this bill 2771 will

Not help our families but it may prevent this from happening to another victim’s family in the future. Thank you
for your consideration of this bill.

Yours truly,

Calvin & Rita Hall .
2902 West Road 10

Ulysses, Ks. 67880

620-356-4926
tractors@pld.com
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